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October 30, 2018 

RMA Annual Report 2017-18 Now Available 
The 2017-18 RMA Annual Report and Financials are available for member information.  

In adhering to our values of transparency and accountability, the RMA is pleased to share our 2017-18 

Annual Report. It was a busy year, highlighted by the rebrand of the organization from the Alberta 

Association of Municipal Districts and Counties to the Rural Municipalities of Alberta. Click here to 

access the report. 

The 2017-18 Annual Report provides an update on RMA’s activities in the last fiscal year, highlighting 

board activities, advocacy and business services efforts, and the audited financial statements.  The 

RMA 2017-18 financials will be formally presented at the Fall 2018 Convention during the Annual 

General Meeting on November 21.  

To supplement the audited financial statements, please find attached the 2017-18 RMA Board of 

Directors’ per diem and expense summary.  

 

For enquiries, please contact: 

Al Kemmere 
President  
akemmere@RMAlberta.com  

Gerald Rhodes, CAE, MBA, CLGM 

Executive Director  

gerald@RMAlberta.com 
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